
 Project Removal From Capital Pipeline 

District School Board 
Invitation 

Further Board Approval Reason for removal from capital pipeline Additional Statements of Interest 
on file 

Granby Granby Jr/Sr 
HS 

11/28/2007 Preferred Schematic 
Design on May 26, 2010 
Project Scope and 
Budget Agreement on 
September 29, 2010 

The Town of Granby failed Vote to support the 
Granby School Building Project.  In a letter dated 
November 4, 2010, the Superintendent has advised 
the MSBA that they there will not be further town 
action on the MSBA approved building project. 

Two statements of interest filed:  
East Meadow Elementary School, 
Grades 4 - 6 and the West 
Elementary School, Grades PK-3. 

Gardner Waterford 
Street 
Elementary 
School 

11/28/2007 None In a letter dated July 9, 2010, The District informed 
the MSBA that they are unable to financially 
support a substantive capital project for this facility 
at this time and has requested, instead, 
consideration for a partial roof replacement at the 
Waterford Street School as well as prioritization of 
its two Green Repair Statements of Interest. 

Two statements of interest filed in 
2010 under the MSBA’s Green 
Repair Program: 
Elm Street School – roof and 
Gardner High School – roof.  


